Dear Valued Patients, 

Due to strictly mandated contact limit guidelines and our continued efforts to keep patients, doctors and team members safe and healthy, we must ask that you keep your masks on at all times while in the office and maintain a respectful distance of at least 6 feet from other patients in common areas. We also ask that unless you are accompanying a minor or individual with disability, that only appointed patients enter the treatment area. This allows us to thoroughly clean and sanitize between every patient and to keep our doctors and clinical staff as safe as possible. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during these very trying times and thank you for choosing __________ for all your foot and ankle needs. 


Sincerely, 




